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New M embers I nduction

HOMECOMING TAILGATE

It's  that time of year again ! The University of Missouri will take on the Idaho Vandals on Saturday, 

October 21 at 11 a.m. in the annual homecoming game. Though Mizzou has not had its best season,  a homecoming 

victory could help get us back on the right track. No matter what, the Beta-Theta Chapter of Tau Kappa Epsilon will 

be up bright an early grilling and enjoying some college football. The tailgate will begin around 8 a.m. as we kick 

off the homecoming festivities.

However, we will  begin the weekend friday at a location still to be determined. We invite you all to attend 

and will be sending out RSVPs shortly. There we will catch up, exchange stories and reminisce on old times.  Our 

executive board along with other key members of our chapter have been working hard to put on our best 

homecoming yet and we cannot wait to see you there! Go Tigers!

Better Men For A Better World
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Love- H omecoming Events

LOVE, CHARITY AND ESTEEM

Better Men For A Better World

Charity- ??? Moonball

Esteem- M id-Semester Academics

As we reach October, we also turn the corner on the middle of the semester. 
With Midterms in full force, our members are dedicated to bettering 
themselves scholastically. As a chapter, the initiative to receive the best 
grades on campus has never been higher Currently our chapter sits at a 3.15 
GPA and our pledge class is at 3.21. Those numbers would put us in the top 
7 grades as a chapter and top 3 as a pledge class on campus. We continue to 
push ourselves to raise our grades and fulfill one of the essentials of Tau 
Kappa Epsilon.

On October 1, the Beta-Theta chapter participated in the Gamma Phi 
beta Moonball philanthropy. A few of our members took to the court 
in this basketball centered event. While we did not win, our men had a 
blast shooting around and supporting a good cause.

The philanthropy itself benefited Girls on the Run, an orgnaization 
centered around encouraging self-respect among women and teaching 
them to live a healthy lifestyle. All proceeds went toward the local 
Girls on the Run program, locate in Columbia, MO.

Homecoming is fast approaching! The theme this year is 'Rythm of the Roar.' 
This week the Beta-Theta chapter has been participating in the Mizzou blood 
drive. The drive collected 4,374 units of blood last year and looks to raise 
even more this year. Our chapter is delighted to participate in such an even to 
help save as many lives as possible. Earlier in the week we participated in the 
yearly service events and even canning in order to raise money for charities 
chosen by the University. Next week, our chapter will be performing our skit 
and dance at Jesse Auditorium to help increase school spirit ahead of the big 
weekend. 

Along with the men of Alpha Gamma Sigma and the women of Alpha Delta 
Pi, we feel great about our chance to benefit the community and win 
Homecoming! Wish us Luck!


